
April 15, 1969 
 
The town board met at the town hall and discussed the proposition of Earl Culver to start 

a trailer court. 
 
Also talked over a road to be built into Vernon Langs.  He was to build his end of road if 
we built ours.  The contract of Rother and Molitor for maintaining and snow plowing was 

gone over and approved. 


